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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
December 11, 2020  

WHITE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT and INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
PARTNER TO OFFER DRIVE-THRU COVID-19 TESTING  

Monticello— The Indiana Department of Health and the White County Health Department are 
partnering to hold a free drive-thru clinic for COVID-19 testing.  

DATES:  December 15 through December 19, 2020 

HOURS:  9:00 am – 6:00 pm 

LOCATION:  IVY TECH in Monticello at 1017 O’Connor Blvd. 

Testing will be available to all members of the public regardless of symptoms.  
Children as young as 2 years of age can be tested with parental consent. 

No appointment is needed. 

Hoosiers will not be charged for testing and insurance is not required.  
If you have private health insurance, please bring that information with you.  

At the time of on-site registration, information will be given on how the results will be 
made available to you from the state.  Results will not be reported to the local health 
department.  

White County Public Health Officer:  Charles R. Tribbett, M.D. 
White County Public Health Nurses:  Brandi H. Auskalnis, R.N. and Angelica Soto Labra, R.N.


